
 

 

Lake Bonavista FSC 
 

 October 2015 

 
 

 

 

CanSkate Now In Session! 

 

 

  

Important 

Dates 

 
 

Oct 2-4—Regina Open 

Competition 

 

Nov 9-10—LBFSC 

Casino 

 

Nov 5-8—Sectionals 

 

Nov 20-22—Calgary 

Open Competition 

 

Nov 30—CanSkate Mini 

Competition 

 

 

 Program 

Assistants  
 

Brenna, Nicole D, 

Alysha, Danielle, 

Kristen, Dena, Kailie, Ali, 

Jada, Macy, Morgan, 

Nicole K, Megan L, 

Natalie M, Jocelyn, 

Seema, Carly, Oksana, 

Natalie S, Kyla, 

Meghan, Miranda, 

Brooklyn, Jordan 

 

Thank you girls for 

giving back to the 

club! 

 

 

Our CanSkate fall session 

is well underway now 

and what a great start 

we’ve had!  There is 

always a lot of energy 

and excitement on the 

first day of a new session.  

Of course the start of the    

 

program was  also 

highly anticipated by 

our figure skaters too!  

We had many volunteer 

to be Program 

Assistants.  That should 

come as no surprise 

since many of 

 

them have fond 

memories of learning to 

skate in CanSkate 

themselves!  Coach 

Barb held a PA clinic in 

Sept and the girls had a 

lot of fun running 

through the stations and  

 

practicing so they can 

assist on the ice.  Do you 

have a friend interested 

in joining your child in 

CanSkate?  Registration 

is ongoing and rates are 

prorated so it’s not too 

late—spread the word! 

 

     

     

  

children with a great 

foundation for figure 

skating, hockey, speed 

skating and ringette.  The 

club has even produced 

some successful figure 

skaters who have 

reached the Canadian 

national level!  

 

Of course none of this 

would be possible 

without our dedicated 

coaches and all the 

volunteers that help run 

this club. Thanks to 

everyone for 

continuing to build on 

our success as a 

skating club! 
 

Lake Bonavista Figure 

Skating Club celebrates 

it’s 35th year as a proud 

member of Skate 

Canada!  Over the 

years, the club has 

offered top quality 

skating instruction at all 

levels. 

The club offers an 

excellent introduction to 

skating in the preschool 

Learn to Skate program.  

Our highly successful 

CanSkate program 

follows a nationally 

developed and proven 

curriculum.  It provides 

                                                                                              Skate Canada Anniversary! 

www.lbfsc.ca 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was great to see so many new and returning faces 

at our Parent’s Meeting in Sept!  We hope that 

everyone came away having learned something 

new.  Remember, if you are ever in doubt, ask your 

coach or a member of the board! 

 
Our annual team wear sale gave everyone a 

chance to purchase new team jackets. It is always 

great to see the skaters proudly wearing their club 

logo, especially at competitions.  Orders should 

arrive in Dec. 

 

We had a great turn out at our PA Clinic with many 

new and returning skaters ready to help out on the 

ice with CanSkate.  As well, we had some of our 

skaters and coaches attend a stroking and edges 

clinic hosted by the Foothills Skating club in Black 

Diamond.  Both were a lot of fun for participants! 

 

It’s a busy couple weeks with some skaters attending 

the Canmore invitational last weekend and with the 

Sask Open competition coming up this weekend.  

Good luck to the following skaters as they head off 

to the Regina! 

 

Pre-Juvenile: Brenna, Hannah, Jocelyn, Kyla 

Juvenile: Ali, Macy, Jada, Megan L 

Pre-Novice: Meghan 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
STARSkate program--Need to 

make a change in your ice 

time or want to add an ice 

session?  Email 

skatecanada@lbfsc.ca so that 

changes can be adjusted on 

your invoice. 

 

Thank You 
Thank you to TD Bank for their 

generous donation to the 

LBFSC as part of the TD Play 

program! 

 

Lake Bonavista Figure Skating Club is fortunate enough to receive a casino every 18 months.  

The proceeds from the casino provide a substantial amount to the club, which we use to 

subsidize important programs such as off ice training and provide space for skaters to warm up, 

just to name a few.   

 

Our next casino is November 9th and 10th at the Deerfoot Casino.  It is crucial that we have 

enough volunteers so that we don’t forfeit this great fundraising opportunity.  Training is 

provided on the job so no previous casino experience is 

necessary.  By taking a shift, you would be fulfilling BOTH your 

fundraising and volunteer obligation to the club, thus ensuring that 

your fundraising/volunteer cheques of $150 are not cashed. 

 

Please go to the Members tab of our website and click on 

“Casino sign up” for a description of the positions and the shifts 

available.  Please contact our casino coordinator Brandee 

Vaselenak at casino@lbfsc.ca 

 

Did you know that LBFSC is on Facebook?  Check us out at: 

www.facebook.com/lakebonavistafsc 

LBFSC Casino 

STARSkate Highlights 


